
MINUTES 
TAX LEVY PUBLIC HEARING 

of McHENRY COUNTY COLLEGE 
 

      The Tax Levy Public Hearing Meeting of the Board of Trustees of McHenry County College was 

held on Thursday, November 16, 2006, in the Board Room, Room A217, on the Campus. 

Chair Kurtz called the meeting to order at 7 p.m.  Secretary Glosson called the roll, and the 

following were present: 

Dr. Glosson 
Ms. Kurtz 
Mrs. Larson 
Mr. Lowe 
Mr. Summers 

     Ms. Walters  
     Ms. Payne  

 
Absent:  Ms. Miller  

 
Attorney Sandra Kerrick was present as legal counsel. 
 
2006 TAXY LEVY

Mr. McDonald, Assistant Vice President of Finance, presented a brief overview of the 2006 Tax 

Levy, pointing out 11.7% growth in the last year in the EAV of the district.  Trustee Lowe 

explained how the Tax Cap has affected the College. 

ADOPTION OF 2006 TAX LEVY, Board Report #06-241 

Mr. Lowe made a motion to approve the Adoption of 2006 Tax Levy, Board Report #06-241.   

Ms. Walters seconded the motion.  Trustee Glosson called the roll and all were in favor.  The 

motion carried 

ADJOURNMENT

AT 7:10 p.m., with no further business, the meeting adjourned. 

 
__________________________________ 
Dr. Frances Glosson, Secretary 
 


